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Heritage on your doorstep – FREE! 

 

8 September 2008 

 

We rarely take the time to visit the treasures on our doorstep; this weekend take the 

opportunity to visit your local heritage site for free!  

 

The Museum of North Craven Life, in the beautiful 17th century Folly building in Settle, will 

open its doors on Sunday 14 September, 10.30 – 4.30, free of charge! Explore the 

magnificent building and learn about its history. See the exhibitions about local life, 

including a selection of Horner photographs, and the history of farming in Bowland. 

Challenge yourself with a quiz – for adults and children. 

 

Take a moment this weekend to appreciate your local heritage. More sites are open under the 

Heritage Open Days scheme; see www.heritageopendays.org.uk and get exploring! 

 

[Ends] 

 

For more information, please contact 

Anne Read, Hon. Curator 

Tel: (015242) 51388  

E-mail: folly@ncbpt.org.uk 

Web: http://www.ncbpt.org.uk/folly 
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